TEXAS FORENSIC
SCIENCE COMMISSION

Justice Through Science

1700 North Congress Ave., Suite 445

Ausrin, lexas 78701

September 18, 2017

Via e-mail to ware(@mikewarelaw.com

Mr. Mike Ware

Innocence Project of Texas
300 Burnett Street, Suite 160
Fort Worth, Texas 76102

Re:  Texas Forensic Science Commission (“Commission™) Complaint #17.05
Dear Mr. Ware:

At its August 18, 2017 meeting, the Commission voted to dismiss the referenced
complaint in light of Dr. Bruce Budowle’s analysis regarding the DNA evidence in Mr.
Millage’s case. We are preparing a follow-up letter to Bode/Orchid Cellmark outlining some
interpretation concerns Dr. Budowle raised and will copy you on that letter.

Thank you and please let me know if I may be of any additional assistance.

Sincerely),
Kathryn Adams ¢

Commission Coordinator
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